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Dear Mrs Dyer
Thank you for taking the time to respond to our consultation on polling districts and polling places in Clackmannanshire. I have noted your suggestion that Cambus should become a separate polling district, with the Cambus Bowling Club becoming the polling place.

Your suggestion will be offered for consideration in the next stage of the process, and I will let you know the outcome of that exercise.

Thanks again.

Yours sincerely

Rod Richardson
Principal Administration Officer
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